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19/09/2020  22:24:542020/3224/P OBJ Rachael Spence Regarding the proposed plans for changes to the front door at 73 goldhurst terrace. Works have already been 

completed without planning consent.

The changes are vastly¿out of character in terms of its appearance and positioning when compared with 

existing front entrance doors in the vicinity. 

No other house in Goldhurst Terrace have changed the placement of the front door.  If the proposed plans are 

approved this will have an adverse effect on the character and appearance of the Conservation Area.¿
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